





August 17, 2020

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff

Re: WVSA RTP Memo # 13 for clubs

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director

WVSA Clubs continue to start up soccer for the 20-21 season. Please be sure to follow all State of WV, your local Health Department and WVSA Policies as you Return to Play. The only way we have to attempt to keep our players on the fields are to follow the guidelines. Call or email dave@wvsoccer.net with any questions.

WVSA haves signed our 2020-2021 Youth Insurance Policies, continuing a 30-year relationship with Pullen / K&K Insurance. As most of you are aware all youth sport insurance and most, if not all, general insurance policies for the 2020-2021 year have an exclusion for COVID-19 coverage. The WVSA Liability, Medical and D&O policies all have this exclusion. WVSA Risk Management Administrator, Kristi Accord will contact all clubs as soon as the 2020-2021COI's are available. Clubs with questions on this exclusion please contact dave@wvsoccer.net.

USASA has not yet provided the policies for adult clubs. We will let everyone know as soon as we have the new adult policies.

WVSA has reached out to the Governors Office for clarification on the affect that the new color code system will have on non-school sports. As soon as we receive a response, we will send out the information. Several clubs have reported that local health departments have stated they intend to follow these guidelines for all non-school sports. Clubs should check with their local health departments to learn of their requirements. WVSA Clubs please notify kristi@wvsoccer.net of any restrictions imposed by your local health departments.

All WVSA Clubs are reminded to enforce social distancing and the wearing of masks per WVSA Policies. WVSA Clubs and events are able to make exceptions per the Gov order for those who can\not wear a mask. The WVSA policy does not apply to parents or spectators but the wearing of masks is highly recommended. In the Memo Club Members refers to Club staff, BOD etc.

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net.